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Hovember 4th, 1930,

Dean Douglas Clarke, 
Conservafcorlum of Uuslo, 
McGill University,

!

l^y dear Dean Clarke,

i want to congratulate you 
upon your splendid work In connection with the 
Symphony Orchestra which is giving the publie 
concerts at the Orphoum Theatre, This is 
indeed a move in the right direction, and I 
am vovy pleased indeed to note the support 
and encouragement you are now receiving.

S

Ever yours faithfully,

Principal.
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